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Date: February 24, 2021 

Subject: Cancellation of PCN202101001 on the change of wire lead length on ERP LED drivers 

Dear Valued Customer, 

ERP released a product change notification PCN202101001 on January 25, 2021 concerning a planned 
change of wire length for the majority of ERP’s LED driver portfolio. In response to customer feedback 
regarding the proposed wire length change, ERP has determined that it will not be implementing this 
change, and has cancelled the PCN. 

For questions or concerns regarding this notification, please contact the appropriate ERP sales 
representative, customer service representative, or distributor. 

Sincerely, 

Marc McAndrew 
Product Line Manager 
ERP Power, LLC 




